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Dear Ms Marshall, 
 
With regard to the Committee’s draft report to the seventh session of the Meeting 
of the Parties on the progress by the Netherlands to implement its findings and 
recommendations on communication ACCC/C/2014/104, I have the honour to 
hereby provide the Committee with the Government’s comments on the draft 
report. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
René Lefeber 
Legal Adviser 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Encl.: Comments by the Government on the Committee’s draft report to the 
seventh session of the Meeting of the Parties on the progress by the Netherlands 
to implement its findings and recommendations on communication 
ACCC/C/2014/104 and Annex. 
 


